
SUBMITTED BY Judy Engels, #
Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village

From Joe Graham, #215

GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO:

Meredith Ritter, #2
Jean Stewart, #141

We hope you all feel better soon!

Adopt a Family for 2014

As in the past, Foxwood Village residents will be
adopting 4 families from local churches & organizations.  The tree will be up in the clubhouse with
the tags for the families’ gifts by the November 25th HOA meeting and the Holiday Social on
December 7th.

There will also be boxes for food for the families.  Any questions regarding the gifts or food can
be directed to Eileen Pastern at 208-3273.

Thank you in advance
for your kindness and generosity.

Friendship isn't about
whom you know the longest.......

It's about who came,
AND NEVER left YOUR SIDE. thedailyquotes.com

Nominations for Executive Board Positions

The positions of President, Vice President & Treasurer will be open at the end of 2014.  If you, or someone
you know, would like to run for any of these positions, or for either of the Secretary positions, please contact
our Nominating Committee;  Dick Redican, # 239 at 722-4091 or John Monahan, #246 at 284-3359.

Voting will take place at the November 25th HOA Meeting.


